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O'Reilly, Ciara (CDC/OID/NCEZID)

From: DMS Kenya <dmskenya@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 1:08 PM
To: Arthur, Ray (CDC/CGH/DGHP)
Cc: Mintz, Eric (CDC/OID/NCEZID); Montgomery, Joel M. (CDC/CGH/DGHP); O'Reilly, Ciara 

(CDC/OID/NCEZID); DeCock, Kevin (CDC/CGH/DGHA); jack kioko; Njeru Ian (iannjeru75
@yahoo.com)

Subject: Re: CDC assistance for cholera

Dr Arthur and colleagues  
 
I have discussed the cholera outbreak on-going in Kenya with Drs De Cock and Montgomery. The outbreak has caused over 3000 cases in at 
least 11 of our 47 counties. I would like to request CDC assistance for epidemiological and laboratory investigation and control. I look 
forward to hearing from you and a positive response. 
 
Thank you for the collaboration.. 
 
DR Nicholas Muraguri 
 
Director of Medical Services 
Ministry of Health, 
Afya House, Rm 624, 
 Cathedral Road 
Nairobi, Kenya 
Tel: +254 020 2717077 
Fax: +254 020 2735236 
Website: www.health.go.ke  
 
 
 


